"Dear Rock Creek Homeowners,

The Board of Directors will be holding a community town hall style meeting to discuss potential modifications to the HOA's existing fence policy that would potentially allow homeowners to opt for more firewise options.

The intent of this meeting is to gather feedback, ask questions, and have a general discussion among the membership as a whole. A final vote on any possible policy change would take place at a regular Board meeting in the near future.

This special meeting will be held virtually via Google Meets on Thursday, March 23rd at 7:00pm. If you are interested in attending, please click the link <u>here</u> and fill out the form for your invite to be sent to you directly.

If you are unable to attend the meeting or would like to share feedback outside of the open forum, you are welcome to reach out to Manager@RockCreekHOA.com."